
 

TOWN COMMISSION MEETING 

August 13, 2024 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: 
 

DISCUSSION & ACTION, TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURES – 

TREE LIGHTING AND HOLIDAY PARADE 

SUBJECT: 
 

The Town Commission will consider temporarily closing the following 

streets for holiday celebrations: 

1. Lake Marie Blvd. (in front of the Community Center) and 8th 

Street. 

2. Dundee Rd. from U.S. Hwy. 27 to Lake Marie Blvd. 

3. U.S. Hwy. 27 eastbound turn lanes 

STAFF ANALYSIS: 

 

 

Town Staff will close Lake Marie Blvd. (in front of Dundee Community 

Center) and 8th Street on December 6, 2023, from 5:00PM-9:00 PM, and 

December 14, 2024, from 4:00PM – 8:00PM. 

 

If granted, the Sheriff’s Office and Dundee Fire Department will be 

advised of the temporary closing. 

 

A Road Closure Permit with the Florida Department of Transportation 

(FDOT) will be necessary for the closing of US Hwy. 27 eastbound turn 

lanes, Dundee Road (U.S. Hwy. 27 to Lake Marie Blvd.) for the Holiday 

Celebrations Parade. That permit will be issued by FDOT at a later date. 

FISCAL IMPACT: None 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends approval 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 

Location Map for Christmas Tree Lighting and Holiday Parade 

 


